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January 12, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 7 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold, 

Thank you for your letter of December 28. It vas good to hear 
from you, It Was good, also, to get indirect word of the Clifts. 
And if you see Luke Wilson please be sure to give him my regards 
and to tell him that I'd love to see him and talk with him. 

I have had our files checked on Arnold Haveanke. I am told that 
we have absolutely no information on him. I as sorry that we 
couldn't come up with anything for you in this matter. 

When are you going to stop grinding out additional books on 
additional aspects of the assassination? When will you have 
enough money coming in so that you can lay back for a while and 
rest. Frieda and I would love to see you and Lil. 

Finally, on the matter of a sequel to Danger on the Right, I 
believe there was something later put out bringing some aspects 
of it up to date, primarily the John Birch Society material. 
I'll check with Jerry Bakst and see to it that you get a copy. 

Nancy has been back since the middle of last August. She is well. 
She is teaching English at LIU on a Fellowship. She is at the 
Downtown Campus of LIU. Next semester she will be teaching 
English 5 instead of freshman English. I guess that's some kind 
of minor promotion. She is also taking her Masters at LIU 
because one of the aspects of the Fellowship is that she gets any 
courses she wants to take free. She is also studying Voice and 
her teacher thinks she has definite possibilities to be a really 
good coloratura soprano. She has been living with us since she 
got back in August but on this Friday she will be moving out into 
Manhattan to share an apartment with a girl friend. We'll miss 
her but we'll be consoled by the fact that it's for her good to 
live away from us. And she'll be much nearer her Voice teacher 
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who also lives in Manhattan and has a studio at West 72nd Street. 

Nancy and Frieda send their regards. Let me hear from you more directly than through the press and the other mass media. 

Sincerely, 

S Babkin 

SR:mef 


